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NEW!

In the 2024-2025 school year, schools and districts can leverage a new, advanced assessment for K-8 
math. The IXL LevelUpTM Math Benchmark Assessment is scientifically advanced, can be administered 
in no more than an hour (typically less), has enhanced reporting, and is available in Spanish. And, it can 
be used in Real-Time mode to refine students’ scores and recommendations in between benchmark 
windows.

The new IXL LevelUpTM Math Benchmark is an 
exciting update, and we’re here to guide you as 
you begin taking advantage of it! While we strongly 
recommend that you use the IXL LevelUpTM 
Benchmark for math K-8, we support you in 
choosing the IXL assessment that best meets your 
needs. 

For Fall 2024, you’ll have two diagnostic assessments:

What will the new experience look like?

The IXL LevelUpTM Math 
Benchmark for K-8

The IXL Classic Diagnostic* for 
9-12 math and K-12 ELA 
*Previously known as the Real-Time Diagnostic 
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To learn more, reach out to your 
Account Manager or call us at 855-255-8800.

Your IXL account will automatically feature the IXL LevelUpTM Math Benchmark as the default for 
math K-8. However, you may still opt to use the Classic Diagnostic for math K-8 instead (e.g., if it’s on 
your state’s approved list, or as a convenience) by toggling it on within your admin account settings.

If you start the school year with the IXL LevelUpTM Benchmark and then decide to revert back to 
the Classic Diagnostic for K-8 math, you’ll be able to do so for the first month of your school year. 
Beyond that point, we’re happy to assist you.

The Math Benchmark is just one part 
of IXL’s comprehensive IXL LevelUpTM 
Assessment Suite that includes 
benchmarking, real-time diagnostic 
tools, universal screeners, and common 
assessments across K-12 ELA and math.


